A huge thank you to our volunteers - transcript

My name is Charles Colquhoun, Chief Executive of Thomas Pocklington Trust, and I want to say a heartfelt thank you to you, and all of our volunteers, in what has been an extraordinary and difficult year – to say the least.

Volunteers play a crucial role, helping us to achieve our vision and strategy. 

We couldn’t achieve our work without people like you. 

This year we haven’t been able to meet face to face or hold events in the usual way unfortunately – and we know many of you have wanted to do more.  

On behalf of everyone at Thomas Pocklington Trust, I want to thank you for everything you have done to improve the lives of blind and partially sighted people.  

I look forward to joining you at the celebrations on December the 5th.
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